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Well done to our Year 3/4 and Year 5/6 Cricket teams in their recent cricket  

tournaments. All children represented the school brilliantly. 

Thank you to those who completed the Parent Edurio survey. Your views 

are always very important to us. 

 

We are looking forward to Sports Day next week. Early Years and KS1 

sports day will start at 9.30am and finish at 11.30am. KS2 sports day 

will begin at 1.30pm and finish at 3.30pm. Friends of FoG are kindly  

organising refreshments. Please can children come to school wearing a 

coloured t-shirt to match their new house colour.  

Have a lovely weekend. 



 

Bill’s thought for the week 

The last half term of an academic year is always a strange one. There is 

plenty still to cram in, and at the same time the end is in sight and the 

temptation is to begin to relax. With not long left I’m tempted to believe the 

most important thing is to make the most of the time before a big change 

and fill it, if possible, with fun. As well as being a comforting presence 

for those times when we feel low, a liberating presence in those moments 

when we feel restricted and an inspiring presence on those occasions when 

the way forward is unclear; God is also a God of fun, very much there 

when we laugh. Perhaps in these last few weeks you may like to explore 

some opportunities to laugh and have some fun, an essential component of 

being a disciple of Christ. 

 

In Design Technology, 

Hedgehogs have been 

learning about wheels, 

axles and axle holders. 

They applied their  

learning to make their 

own moving parts. 

 

 

 

In Computing, Owls are 

coding using Scratch. 

They have created and 

edited algorithms to  

design a range of loop 

programmes. 



Fitness Fun day! 



Dates for your diary 
 

Wednesday 28th June - Sports Day: 
Early Years and KS1: 9.30am—11.30am 

KS2— 1.30pm—3.30pm 
 

Friday 30th June - EYFS New Starter 
stay and play 1.30pm - 2.30pm. 

 
Thursday 6th July - Church Service, 
10.30am start. 

 
Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July—

NEU Strikes (more information to follow 
early next week) 

 
Tuesday 11th July - Year 6 at Crucial 

Crew. 
 

Wednesday 12th July - Year 5  
Languages day at Outwood (more  
information to follow). Summer Fair, 

3.30pm - 4.30pm. 
 

Friday 14th July - Reports to Parents/
Carers. 

 
Wednesday 19th July - Year 6  

Performance to Parents, 6pm. 4 free  
tickets per child, donations on the door. 

 
 

Attendance awards 

 

Acorns  

 

 

Hedgehogs 

 

 

Squirrels 

 

 

Owls  

 

 

Foxes 

 

Our winning class is: 

 

 

 

 

98% 

96% 

98% 

93% 

99% 

Conkers and Acorns 

collected leaves and 

flowers and  

exercised their fine  

motor skills to weave 

them between bands to 

create lovely nature  

collages.  

 

We loved identifying all 

the different trees we 

have growing.  


